Minutes ARE October 12, 2011
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by Dick K5SHT
Members present:  
Dick K5SHT, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, James WJ2K, Archie K5ABZ, Joe KE5DUP, John W5FFS, Ted K5ATF, Jim KI4CUD
Guest:  

Chris Blake

Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes of the September meeting with the change, seconded by James. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 9-1-11 to 9-30-11.  We had no transactions for September the balance is $1269.27.  Joe made a motion, seconded by John.  Motion passed.
New Business:  
We need to have elections next month.  We need to have a slate of officers.  James will send out an email to the members asking for volunteers for the positions.  As of now for President is James, Vice President is Jim, Treasurer Secretary Chris

December is our Christmas party.  Al will ask Pete if we can have the Christmas party at his house again this year.  If Pete’s house is not available, Joe said we can hold it here at the police station.


Dick wants to work with the Tarheel Antenna.  We may try to work on the weekend of October 29 or 30.  James will send out an email asking which day is the best for all.  Ted mentioned that we should look at purchasing a tuner that will work better with the FT897.  

Tarrant RACES now has the new training class available.  Go to the website for more info on how to renew your badge information will be posted soon.
Presentation:
James brought a new pocket radio.  UV-3R is a $55 dollar dual band radio and can be bought at http://www.maintradingcompany.com
Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 20:09, seconded by John.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
